

December 5, 2016

Hillsdale Neighbourhood Residents: Patterson Drive

Dear Resident:

Re: City of Regina Open House: Discuss Current Parking Restrictions and Resident's Concerns in the Hillsdale Neighborhood - Patterson Drive

The City of Regina would like to extend an invitation to you (and all Patterson Drive residents) to attend an Open House on Thursday, December 15, 2017 at the South Leisure Centre Multipurpose room at 7pm. The Open House will look to generate discussion and address questions regarding the current parking restrictions, as well as facilitate feedback in order shape the City's neighborhood parking strategy for Patterson Drive.

This Open House provides you the opportunity to give your opinion, ask questions, listen to what others have to say and participate in meaningful discussions with City representatives from the Parking Services Branch, as well as the Traffic Engineering Branch.

After the Open House, a follow up mailout will be distributed to all Patterson Drive residents by mail. This will give all residents the opportunity to provide feedback on potential parking options for your street moving forward.

If you have any questions or require additional information about the Open House, please do not hesitate to call the Parking Services Office at 306-777-6374.

Sincerely,

Faisal Kalim Manager, Parking Services Norman Kyle
Director, Roadways and Transportation

cc: Kim Onrait - Executive Director, City Services Karen Gasmo - Executive Director, Transportation and Utilities Laurie Shalley - Director, Community Services Rod Sisco - A/Manager, Traffic Engineering

